
 
Construction Notice for Neighbours  March 31, 2021 
 

East Columbia St. Paving April 6 - 9   
  

What’s happening, where, and when 
 

We will be repaving sections of East Columbia St. now that the installation of a new storm line is 
complete.  
 
Milling and paving will take place over two days during the week of April 6, depending on the 
weather. Work will extend from north of Sherbooke St. to the lane between Simpson St. and Keary St. There 
will be no parking on East Columbia St. while paving is underway and traffic will be reduced to single lane 
alternating, controlled by Traffic Control Personnel, in the immediate vicinity of the roadworks equipment. 
Expect some delays.  
 
Construction hours will be Monday to Friday. 7 a.m. – 8 p.m. (except holidays), and Saturday 9 a.m. – 6 p.m. 
Dates and times may change.  
 
There will be access to the Emergency Department at all times.   

 
 

Businesses on East Columbia St. remain open. Traffic control personnel are on site. All sidewalks 
and crosswalks remain open. The hospital parkade is accessible via Keary St. Please refrain from 
using local streets for non-local traffic. The project team is coordinating this work with the 
construction project at 408 East Columbia St. 
We apologize for the inconvenience.  
Direct questions or concerns to 604 418-5326 or RCHRedevelopment@fraserhealth.ca. 
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